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Susana Measelle Hubbs <susana.hubbs@capeelizabeth.org>

[CE SBAC] In support of Option E
1 message

Hannah Cheesman <hkcheesman@gmail.com> Mon, May 6, 2024 at 6:35 AM
To: cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org

Hi there,

I am writing in support of Option E. Thank you for all your time and effort towards improving our schools and our Cape
Elizabeth community.

Best,
Hannah

Hannah Cheesman Ryan
hkcheesman@gmail.com
765.760.3418
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